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General Information 
The Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) continues to assess the issue of F and M 
international student athletes receiving compensation for the use of their name, image and 
likeness. SEVP continues to coordinate with its government partners, including U.S. Citizenship 
and Immigration Services, to assess the number of impacted students and whether regulatory 
guidance is required to address this and related issues. SEVP will continue to monitor current 
and pending state and federal legislation on this issue and will provide additional updates 
through Broadcast Messages, Study in the States, social media and SEVP field representatives. 

Comments 

To comment on this Broadcast Message, please email SEVP@ice.dhs.gov with “Broadcast 
Message 2107 – 02 Comment” entered in the subject line. 

Disclaimer 

The Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 
or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 
any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 
administrative, civil, or criminal matter. 

 

 

https://studyinthestates.dhs.gov/
mailto:sevp@ice.dhs.gov
https://twitter.com/StudyinStates
https://www.linkedin.com/company/student-and-exchange-visitor-program?trk=biz-companies-cym
https://www.facebook.com/StudyintheStates
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Js9QXKTlMUs

